
Dear Parents/Carers, 
We have had an amazing science week at Shirley Warren and all 

the children have been working so hard. We’ve been carrying 

out experiments to see if gummy bears can change size, and 

they definitely can! When we added gummy bears to water, 

they tripled in size and changed colour, but when we added 

them to salt water, they shrunk. 

 

In assembly, we also created elephant toothpaste and this was 

really exciting! 

 

In addition, Year 6 have been working with the hospital to 

become ‘health heroes’. They’ve used monitors to investigate 

heart rate, created blood and 3D models of the heart, learnt 

all about the circulatory system and much more. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Newton 

Headteacher  
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Celebrations  

Star of the Week 

certificates 

Seahorse = Manzi 

Starfish = Sean 

Hedgehog = Rico 

Squirrel = Canice 

Badger = Alexander 

Fox = Emilia 

Panda = Alivn 

Koala = Tayah 

Tiger = Christopher 

Lion =Daniella 

Toucan = Lucas 

Parrot = Rachael 

Hawk = Lian 

Eagle = Harley 

 

Ready Respect Safe 

certificates 

Seahorse = Miro 

Starfish = Naeto 

Hedgehog = Abdul 

Squirrel = Ismail 

Badger = Maya 

Fox = Shewan 

Panda = Jaiden 

Koala = Eva 

Tiger = Zech 

Lion = Wiktoria 

Toucan =Ivan 

Parrot = Freya 

Hawk = Kenzo 

Eagle = Antoni 

 

WELL DONE TO ALL OF 

YOU!  

             

Testlands Sports Award 

Winner = Oscar 

COMPUTER 

EXPLORER WINNERS= 

Eveline and Maks  

 

Attendance 

Overall attendance this week = 92.5% 

Number of lates = 37 

Key Upcoming 

Dates 

24th May Fox 

Class Assembly 

9.15am 

Mon 29th May to 

Fri 2nd June – half 

term holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters home this 

week 

PTA meeting 

Testlands Holiday 

Club 

Parking letter 

from City Council 

 

 

 

 

 The last day of 

school for this 

half term is 

Thursday 25th 

May as the 

Friday is an 

INSET day.  

School will 

reopen on 

Monday 5th June 

House Points 

The house with most house 

points this week is Phoenix 

 


